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Dear Sir or Madam

Tree Preservation Order Ref. PP-10113158

Proposal : T1 - ASH - Remove to ground level,due to snapping branches 
falling onto public footpath at 1 Church View  Raunds  Wellingborough  
Northamptonshire  NN9 6JJ  .

I acknowledge receipt of your application for Tree Preservation Order consent which 
was received by us on 09.08.2021.  

If by 04.10.2021, 
you have not been given a decision in writing, and 
you have not agreed in writing to extend the period in which any 

decision may be given, 
 then you may appeal to the Secretary of State. Information regarding appeals can 
be found at https://www.gov.uk/appeal-decision-about-tree-order or appeal forms can 
be obtained by post from The Planning Inspectorate, Trees and Hedges, Room 3A 
Eagle Wing, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN or 
email treeandhedgeappeals@planninginspectorate.gov.uk.

It is our policy to consult the local Town / Parish Council in relation to your proposals, 
asking for their comments to be returned within 3 weeks. During this time, an Officer 
of the Council will also visit to assess your proposals. 

We encourage you keep up to date with this application, and any comments received 
by viewing it at www.east-northamptonshire.gov.uk/viewplanningapplications 

Please quote your application Reference No.NE/21/01225/TPO/ in any 
communication with this office about your application.  Please note that North 
Northamptonshire Council prefers to receive all communication electronically.

https://www.gov.uk/appeal-decision-about-tree-order
mailto:treeandhedgeappeals@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
http://www.east-northamptonshire.gov.uk/viewplanningapplications


For details of how we treat your data, please see our Privacy Statement: 
www.northnorthants.gov.uk/privacynotices

Yours faithfully

http://www.northnorthants.gov.uk/privacynotices

